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Intersection paving disrupts traffic in Peace River

Peace River... Motorists can expect major delays at the intersection of Highway 2 and 78th
Street in Peace River.

Paving commences Aug. 30 at the intersection and motorists can expect major delays and
detours. Motorists are encouraged to avoid this intersection, if possible, and access nearby
businesses via frontage service roads. Paving will be complete on Sept. 1, weather permitting.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, and flag people.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when
workers are present.

-30 -
Media inquiries may be directed to:

John W. Bruce Trent Bancarz
Maintenance Contract Inspector Communications
Alberta Transportation Alberta Transportation
780-624-6410 780-427-0623

To call toll-free within Alberta, dial 310-0000.
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